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Dates 
 

Back to School-Monday 8th September 

Wednesday 24th September - National Fitness Day 

Friends Of School Meeting-Monday 29th September 

Cauliflower Cards Christmas artwork to be returned to 

School-Friday 3rd October  

Harvest Collection for donations to the Sunderland 

Food Bank-Week beginning 6th October 

Week beginning 13th October is National Cycle Week 

Break Up-Friday 24th October 

Back to School-Monday 3rd  November 

 

Please Help 
Please send any completed ‘All About me’ sheets to 

School so that we can learn all about your children. If 

you need another copy, please see your child’s Teacher. 

 

Your child can bring in water bottle to Nursery each 

day. Water bottles must contain water only as 

flavoured water and juice are not allowed. 

 

Please note that children are not allowed to wear 

earrings or any jewellery for school. 

As you know we will be outside in all weathers! 

It would be helpful if your child could keep a change of 

clothes in School on their peg and a pair of wellies in 

School. 

Please insure that all items have your child’s 

name in. 

 

Donations 

In Nursery we need some old technology…such as 

telephones, clocks and cameras. We are also 

looking for teapots.  

 
If there is anything else we can help with please let us know. 

You can email us at nursery@grindoninfantschool.uk 

Thank you for your support 

Mrs Scott and Mrs Summers 

 

Topics 
This half term our topic is based on the story 

of ‘Brown Bear, Brown Bear. What Do You 

See?’. We will be looking at the story and 

exploring the different colour talked about in 

the story. 

We will also be thinking about the people in 

our families.  

 
Nursery rhymes for the term 

September: 5 Little Speckled Frogs 

 
October:  5 Little Pumpkins 

 
We will be starting library soon. Every 

Friday your child will choose a book to 

share at home with you. This needs to be 

returned the following week so that your 

child can choose another book. 
 
 

Friends Meeting 
Mrs Scott would like to invite any Parents who 

would be interested in joining our group to a 

meeting on Monday 29th September at 3pm. 

Please meet at the School Office. 

 

You can sign up to Marvellous Me to get 

updates and messages. 
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